
Graduation Photo Retake Day Information 
 

Students having their graduation photo taken should come dressed for a “Dress-up Day.”  

Dress-up Days are formal.  Boys are to wear a collared shirt, with a tie for pictures, and 

dress slacks.  Girls are to wear a dress, skirt and blouse, or a blouse with dress slacks. 

A dress or blouse MUST have sleeves—sleeveless, strapless, and open-shoulder dresses 

are inappropriate for school functions.  Please be very conscious of the dress length—

dresses that are considered “mini” in length (mid-thigh) must be worn with leggings. 

On Dress-up Days, gym shoes, sandals, flip flops or jeans (regardless of cost, designer 

or color) are NOT appropriate attire.  Picture Day clothing should be even-toned, with 

muted colors and no major designs, as clothing will show up better in pictures.   

 

Boys' hair should be neat and clean and may NOT touch the shirt collar or cover the ears. 

For girls, make-up and nail polish are NOT permitted for photographs. 

 

Please also read the flyer from Van Gogh Photographers for more information about 

dress code. Caps and gowns will be provided for the pictures. 

 

Students may remain in dress-up attire for the entire day; however, if they would like to 

change clothing after their photograph is taken, please send their uniform to school. 

Do not send any payments at this time. Order forms will be provided after the pictures 

are taken. 

 

Volunteer Needed: We need one parent volunteer to assist our students with 

hair-combing, tie straightening, and more.  To volunteer, please call the school office 

at (708) 352-4820 or e-mail attendance@stcletusparish.com. 
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